
 

11/15 PTO Restaurant Night at  Rubio’s from 4-9 PM 

 

11/18 PTO Meeting at 5:30 in the Library 

*Harvest Fest Re-cap *Fall Fundraiser Re-cap *Book Fair Recap*50/50 Raffle Update *Spring Fundraiser talks (tax 
credit donation drive) *Budget Updates *More! 

 

 

11/21— Kyrene de la Mariposa Showcase Night for the 2020-21 school year at 6:30PM:  

registration for new students begins January 13, and we invite families to learn more about 

our school and what we have to offer, prior to enrollment. Kindergarten and preschool 

families are encouraged to attend. We know you have a choice when it comes to your chil-

dren’s education, and we are so grateful that you have chosen Kyrene. If you have friends 

and neighbors who are still looking for the perfect fit for their own children, invite them to 

Mariposa’s Showcase Night, where they will discover how Kyrene students are learning, 

leading and achieving. 

 

11/27 Mariposa Turkey Trot 

11/28-11/29 No School 

 

11/8-12/11—Winter Wonderland Toy Drive  

 (More details on page 2) 
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Kyrene de la Mariposa 

Computer Science Academy 

50 E Knox Rd 

Tempe, AZ 85284 

Spencer Fallgatter, Principal 

Carolyn Payne, Assistant Principal 

 

Like our Facebook Page 

School Hours: 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri: 

Grades K-5 7:30-2:30 

Wednesday: 

Grades K-5 7:30-12:30 

Preschool Half Day Programs: 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri., 

(Not class on Wednesday) 

AM 7:30-10:30, PM 11:30-2:30 

 

Attendance: 480-541-3801 

Health Office: 482-541-3820 

Transportation: 480-541-1700 

Cafeteria: 480-541-3826 

Phone Numbers 

Main: 

480-541-3800 

Fax: 

480-541-3810 

https://www.facebook.com/kyrenedelamariposa/
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0848aca92ea7f58-



 

Travel the world right here at Mariposa on January 24, 2020 from 5-7pm. Come see all the beauty and 
treasures from 38 different cultures that make up our wonderful community at the Mariposa World Fair. 
Fill up your passport and get a prize. If you are interested in showcasing your county/culture through cre-
ating a booth, fashion show, entertainment of music or dance for the fair be sure to check out the flyer 
that was sent home with your student at the beginning of November and return it back to their teacher 
or office. If your teen is interested in volunteering there will be a sign up genius being sent out in late De-
cember. Looking forward to traveling the world with you!     
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Thank You for participating in our Fall Book Fair!  We sold almost $10000 in books to our Mariposa families.  A percent-
age of that total comes right back to our Mariposa Library where our librarians will stock our shelves with our favorite 
titles.  We also raised enough money with your All For Books donations to purchase over 20 books for the KRC. Your 
pennies really added up!  Many books were purchased for our teachers.  We thank you for your continued support of our 
classrooms.  Thank You for all who volunteered.  Book Fair would not be successful without you!  The raffle winners 
were Kim Jones, Morgan Wanke, and Dana Harshfield.   

 

The Mariposa Year Long 50/50 Raffle currently sits at $1650!  Get your tickets now and as often as you like!  The draw-
ing will be held at The Celebration of Learning on May 13th 2020! 50% of the pot will go to an individual and 50% will 
come right back to Mariposa!  Thank You and Good Luck!   

 https://rafflecreator.com/pages/31647/mariposa-pto-annual-5050-raffle      mariposapto.org 

 

Winter Wonderland Holiday Toy Drive  

Nov. 8th-Dec. 10th 

Bring in a new, unwrapped toy to the front office bin or to your classroom. Gifts for pre-teens are most needed.  Toys 
collected will be taken to the district office where Kyrene families will be able to shop the items for holiday gifts for their 
children.  Thank You for supporting our Kyrene families during the holiday season. 

 

All things Mariposa PTO:  mariposapto.org 

https://rafflecreator.com/pages/31647/mariposa-pto-annual-5050-raffle
http://mariposapto.org/
http://mariposapto.org
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Preschool 

Zachary Griffin 

Carys Clemency 

Calvin Steinbach 

Alyson Huang 

Penny Reed 

Kindergarten 

Luke Zingale 

Alan Hedberg 

Rider Neil 

Victoria Kats 

 

Week of October 28th-Nov 1st 

1st Grade 

Owen Outcalt 

Aurora Suhl 

Kavish Raghav 

Bryce Hocking 

 

2nd Grade 

Corie James 

Peyton Adair 

Sofia Russo 

Emilia Preston 

 
3rd Grade 

Jahmanii Wade 

Josiah Perez Tyler 

Emma Tucker 

Isabell Slette 

 

4th Grade 

Sarina Barnett 

Gloria Tuala 

Zamiah Porter 

Samiyah Jurden 
5th Grade 

Soren Knudson Krantz 

Ezra White 

Bennett Slette 

 

Week of November 4th-8th  

Kindergarten 

Emme Ward 

Rowen Tew 

Gauge Gibson 

Maya Ashley-Davis 

Brooklyn Gonzalez 

 
1st Grade 

Benjamin Griffin 

Ethan Ruffins 

Charlie Ohlgren 

Gabriella Kelly 

2nd Grade 

Dara Cummins 

Noah Tomlinson 

Roman Urena 

Sofia Russo 

 

3rd Grade 

Harper Outcalt 

Isabella Apodaca 

Abinaya Dilipkumar 

Khira Begay 

 

4th Grade 

Briar Strickland 

Hope Stevenson 

Bennett Slette 

 

5th Grade 

Joaquin Abril 

Gianni Williams 

Avery Felton 

Soren Knudson Krantz 

Preschool 

Cora Armstrong 

Jillian Katz 

Zenadeen Sheikh 

Jacob Tapia 

Zelda Tomlachoff 
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A note from Mariposa’s Social Worker,  

Jenn Casey: 

 

Empathy in Action!  

What is Empathy? Empathy is feeling or understanding what someone else is feeling. When 
you have empathy for others, you can say or do many things to show your care and concern. 
Compassion is empathy in action!  Empathetic thinking: What is his/her point of view? How 
does he/she feel? How can I help? What is a kind thing to say?  

Read the scenarios below and talk with your student and decide what you can say or do to 
show compassion.  

-Your sister scraped her kneed on the sidewalk, and she’s crying  

- You see a younger child slip and fall down in front of you at school  

- Your mom is setting the table for dinner, and your little brother needs help tying his shoes 
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A message from Principal Fallgatter: 
Dear Families,  

 

I would like to begin by thanking all of our families who joined us for the annual Harvest Festival on Friday, Novem-
ber 1st.  It was a great success!  A special thank you to parents, Christine Fleisher and Angela Harguess who coordi-
nated the Festival and the many other parent & staff volunteers! The evening was a great success and was enjoyed 
by all!  Thanks to everyone for making it such an outstanding community event!   

 

Are you interested in participating in PTO?  Mariposa’s PTO has numerous opportunities for you to be involved 
whether for a single event or supporting the cause throughout the year.   The next meeting is on Monday, Novem-
ber 18th @ 5:30 PM in the library.    

 

During this second quarter, your children are engaging in Scratch lessons, a visual programming language targeted 
primarily at children, by coding with bricks in the editor.   Your children will be taking what they have learned in 
Code.org lessons and Scratch and utilizing these new skills in Project Based Learning modules in the spring.   These 
modules will emphasize the integration of technology into both Science and Social Studies.   A special thank you to 
our PTO for funding additional mice, so that they are available, if needed to all children when utilizing their devices.    

 

Though Mariposa is a Computer Science Academy, we continue to offer an outstanding education, as we have al-
ways done, while bringing and integrating technology into the curriculum.   During the week of December 2nd, our 
focus will be on what is called the Hour of Code.    

 

Parent Teacher Conferences were also a great success!  Thank you for taking the time out of your busy schedules to 
set up a time to meet with your child’s teacher.   Our partnership, in and of itself, will make the most significant 
difference in your child’s learning.  If for any reason you did not have the opportunity to attend a conference, do 
not hesitate to request a meeting time with your child’s teacher.    

 

Your continued support of Mariposa is evidenced in so many different ways.  As we near the end of 2019, your will-
ingness to make a tax credit contribution is greatly appreciated.   These contributions benefit and defray the cost of 
our Life Skills, PLAYWORKS, numerous field trips, including Childsplay both here at school in the spring and at the 
Tempe Performing Arts Center in the fall, the Wildlife Zoo, and much, much more.    

 

Law ARS 43-1089 (E) allows taxpayers to receive a tax credit up to $400 for a joint tax return.  Individual returns are 
a $200 maximum credit.   That is a tax credit – a dollar for dollar reduction of what you owe in state taxes!  You 
can make your contribution online at https://www.kyrene.org/Page/1404 download a form from the website, use 
the one attached to this newsletter and send it in or pick up a form at Mariposa’s front office.  Thank you for your 
continuing support. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Spencer Fallgatter, Principal 

Kyrene de la Mariposa 

 

https://www.kyrene.org/Page/1404

